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About the Cover: This month’s cover features Kerry Cripe’s sketch of the 

North Goshen sanctuary—a view he’s been enjoying for over 42 years! 
Kerry, who started sketching back in high school, usually captures scenes 

from nature, but this time he turned his pencil to something just as famil-

iar and dear: our beloved sanctuary. Thanks, Kerry, for giving us a peek 

through your artistic eyes! . 

We invite other artists of all ages in the congregation to share their crea-

tivity! If you’re inspired to contribute your own artwork for future bulletin 

covers, please reach out to Becky or Belen. Let’s continue to celebrate 

hope through art! 

 

               Attendance: November 17— 60 



  

North Goshen Mennonite Church 

           Thankful Hearts: Gratitude in All Circumstances 

November 24,  2024 
 

Focus Statement:  Reflect on what the changing seasons 

teach us about the rhythm of gratitude.  

 

Gathering Song                               Erica U. 

 Shout to the Lord                                                         VT 125 

Welcome & Announcements                                     Deena B. 

Prayer for Peace 

Call to Worship 

Songs   

 For the Beauty of the Earth                                      VT 120 

             Sing to the God of Harvest                                        VT 122 

Offering/Song   Come, Thou Fount                                   VT 563 

Scripture Reading:    1 Thess. 5:16-18        Deena B. & Izaete N.  

Finding Gratitude:                                          A poem by Erma Y. 

Reader’s Theater:   Seasons of Gratitude 

             Spring: Kristina B.M.               Autum: Harlan S. 

             Summer: Belen R.                   Winter: Elaine H. 

Song    Great Is Thy Faithfulness                                         VT 419 

Sharing Time & Prayer 

Blessing & Song   The Lord Lift You Up                            VT 832 

Today 
9:00 AM Sunday School  10:15 AM Worship 
 
Today’s Volunteers 

Bonnie C., Harlan  S., & Kristina B.M.
Elaine T., Kerry C., & Jenny G. 

Song Leader: Erica U.
 
This Week 
Tue., 9:00 AM Women’s Bible Study @ Greencroft 
Wed., 6:30 PM Youth Group @ Erin’s 
Wed., 6:30 PM Bilingual Group @ Martins 
Thu., Thanksgiving Day, church office closed 
 
Next Sunday 
9:00 AM Sunday School 
9:45 AM Koinonia Kafe  @ Fellowship Hall 
10:15 Worship—First Sunday of Advent 
 

Scripture: Daniel 6:6–27; Luke 23:1–5  
Advent 1 Theme:  Between a Rock and a Hard Place:  
   How Do We Continue On?  
Worship Leader: Elaine H.   Song Leader: Todd H. 
Children’s Church: Michael Y., Daisy G., & Jenny G. 
Nursery: Deena B., Alan L., Kristina B.M. 
 
Advent and Christmas Worship Services:  

This Advent, we explore the theme “Together on the Jour-
ney” as we reflect on God’s faithful presence in our lives 
and in the world. Each week, we’ll engage with scripture, 
song, and visual elements that guide us on a path of hope, 
justice, and renewal. As we journey through Advent and in-
to Epiphany, let’s walk together, drawing strength from 
God’s Spirit and the support of our community.  



  

Announcements 

• Advent & Christmas at North Goshen! 
We have an exciting season of reflection, celebration, and 
community ahead! Check out the special flyer in your mail-
boxes and on the church office bulleting board for all the de-
tails on our upcoming Advent services, children’s activities, 
Christmas Eve plans, and more. Don’t miss out on the 
warmth, light, and connection as we journey through this sa-
cred time together!  

• A Community of Gifts: Thank you to everyone who  contin-
ues to name your own gifts and recognizing the gifts of oth-
ers on the bulletin board at the back of the sanctuary. Please 
continue this practice as you see the gifts in the people 
around you. As you leave worship or during the next weeks, 
feel free to write down your gifts and those you see in others 
on the provided slips and clip them to the strings on the back 
bulletin board. Let’s continue celebrating the unique gifts 
among us! 

• Young Adult Care Packages: Today is the last Sunday to col-
lect item for our young adults. Let's come together to show 
our love and care for our college-age young adults who are 

out navigating the world. We’re collecting goodies—baked 
goods, candy, popcorn, snacks—and notes of encourage-
ment to fill care packages that will remind them of their 
North Goshen family as finals draw near or as they continue 
their work. Each of these young adults is part of our congre-
gation’s identity. Though they may be in different places and 
stages, our connection to them remains. Please contact 
Becky before Monday afternoon if you have something to in-
clude in the care packages. 
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Upcoming Events 

• Bethany Play—Final Performance: Today, Nov. 24, at 3pm 
Bethany Christian Schools presents All I Really Need to Know 
I Learned in Kindergarten a play conceived and adapted by 
Ernest Zulia based on the book by Robert Fulghum. Tickets 
online at bethanycs.net/tickets 

• Conversation at College Mennonite Church: Do you have 
concerns or questions about possible upcoming policies that 
may affect some of our brothers and sisters at North Goshen, 
our community and nation? Join us for a conversation with 
Felipe Merino, Immigration and Criminal Justice attorney, 
this Wed., Nov. 27 at 6 PM at College Mennonite Church.  

• MCC's Christmas Giving Guide: Tuesday, December 3, at 
2pm, Join MCC for a live, online event as we take you behind 
the scenes of MCC's Christmas Giving Guide.. Discover the 
impact behind each gift and how your generosity makes a 
difference. Learn more and register to join this event at: 
mcc.org/yule-love-this. 

• Festival of Carols: Goshen College will hold its annual Christ-
mas music celebration, A Festival of Carols, on Dec. 6 and 7 at 
7:30 p.m. and Dec. 8 at 4 p.m. Performers include the Goshen 
College Chamber Choir, Vox Profundi, Voices of the Earth, 
Goshen College Symphony Orchestra and Shout for Joy Chil-
dren's Choir. Francisco Behan-Morillo performs in 3 of the 5 
ensembles! Tickets are available at goshen.edu/tickets. 
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